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As a parent if you are concerned that your child is being bullied contact school as soon 

as possible and ask to discuss with your child’s Head of Year. As a learner if you wish to 

report bullying please speak to your form tutor/Head of Year or any member of staff 

you feel comfortable to discuss this with. Learners can also use the Tootoot online 

system to report issues around bullying.  

 

Parents and learners will have the opportunity to discuss their worries, whether that 

be via the telephone or if required face to face. A plan of action will be devised in 

conjunction with parent and learner. 

Inclusion team staff member to take appropriate action/investigate as soon as 

possible- and if appropriate, restorative intervention, sanctions, contacting parents. All 

information will be logged using the school’s safeguarding system. 

Mrs Knowles to ensure all appropriate action has been taken and ensure any follow up 

that may be required is actioned.  


